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Monday 26th February 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: World Book Day 

 

I am extremely excitied to share with you that World Book Day is next week, on Thursday 7th March. 

We will be doing a number of exciting activities to promote our insatiable reading skills in school.  

 

As always, all children in school will be given a £1 book token that can be used in a variety of places 

when shopping for new books. These will be given out on the day so that children can bring them 

home.  

 

We will also be running our annual World Book Day Dress Up competition. Each class will be 

holding their own costume competition to vote on who is the best dress child. Each class winner will 

then be welcomed on stage in assembly so that we can pick some lucky winners in each key stage 

to take home a fantastic book prize! 

 

As part of our celebrations, we will be running a ‘decorate a paper plate’ competition where every 

child will be given a paper plate to bring home and decorate in the theme of a chosen book or 

character. The deadline for entries will be Friday 1st March with the winners being announces on 

World Book Day. We will pick a winner from each class so please ensure your child writes their full 

name and class on the back of their paper plate. Some examples can be seen below. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Holloway 
KS2 Phase Leader & English Lead 
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